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NOMINATIONS REQUESTED FOR 2008 SECRETARIAT

The Annual General Meeting of the Niagara Anglican Cursillo 
Movement will commence at 3:00 pm on September 16, 2007 
at St. George’s, 99 Woolwich Street, Guelph. 
     All Cursillistas who are members of the Niagara Anglican 
Cursillo Movement are invited to attend this year’s Annual 
General Meeting, which will be immediately followed by a 
Eucharist, Diocesan Ultreya and Pot-luck Supper. Part of this 
year’s business will be to elect several new members to serve on 
Secretariat for a two year term. 
     Article 12 of the By-laws that governs the nomination of 
persons for Secretariat is reproduced below: 
12.  The nominating committee shall be responsible for 
presenting a slate of names to fill the vacancies arising on the 
Secretariat to the AGM . In addition, any member of the Cursillo 
Community may be nominated by another member, using the 
following guidelines: 
  a) The person making the nomination will write a letter to the 
nominating committee giving brief details of the experience of the 
person being nominated, and indicating that s/he has been 
approached and is willing to accept the nomination. 
  b) These nominations where feasible should provide geographic 
representation among members of the Secretariat. All persons 
nominated must agree to follow the screening procedures as 
outlined in the Code. 
  c)  Nominations will be accepted from the floor of the AGM. If 
someone nominated from the floor is elected, their election will 
not be ratified until the elected person has fulfilled the 
requirements of the screening procedure as outlined in the Code. 
As soon as is practical, the nominating committee chair will 
present to the Lay Director, who in turn will present to the Wider 
Community, the names and brief details of the experience of those 
people being nominated. When an election takes place at an 
AGM, it shall be done by secret ballot and a majority decision 
will be accepted. In the case of a tie, the Lay Director will cast 
the deciding vote. 
     Nominations from the wider community should be submitted 
in writing, either by e-mail or hard-copy.  Every nomination 
should provide brief details of the person being nominated and 
confirmation that each one is willing to let his/her name stand. 
Nominations must be received no later than September 7, 2006,
and should be sent to: Winnie Burk, Chair of Nominating 
Committee, 2408 Baintree Cres., Oakville, Ontario, L6M 4X1 
or winnieburk@cogeco.ca                                  De Colores! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          C U R S I L L O  C A L E N D A R  

Sep 8 Huron Diocesan Ultreya 
Tobermory 

Sep 16 
Annual General Meeting 
Diocesan Ultreya with 
Eucharist, pot luck supper 
St. George’s, Guelph 

Nov 2 - 4 Renewal Weekend   
Mount Mary, Ancaster 
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RENEWAL WEEKEND 
Mark your calendars!! A renewal week-
end will be held, Friday, November 2 to 
Sunday, November 4, 2007, at the Mount 
Mary Retreat Centre in Ancaster.  

Like a Cursillo weekend, each day will 
have a theme. Friday will be Remember, 
Saturday will be Renew and Sunday will 
be Rejoice. A committee is busy working 
out the details of the weekend which will 
include guest speakers, opportunities for 
discussion, worship and fellowship … 
which of course will include singing. 

The approximate cost of the weekend 
will be $150.00 per person. More details 
will be provided in mid-August, at which 
time application forms will be available.  
This weekend will be an excellent oppor-
tunity to reconnect with your fellow 
Cursillistas.   

Hope to see you all there. 
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